Rachel Tibbetts

From: Yvonne Swaffar

Sent: 10 December 2019 08:35

To: DC Support

Subject: Great Lakes (UK) Ltd — Planning reference Application No.: 19/02550/F

| was shocked to read about the planned American Theme Park to be placed in Chesterton. I no longer live in the
area but use the road systems all of the time and can’t imagine what this will do to the, already overcrowded,
M40/A34 junction. | regularly have to queue for at least a mile to reach the turnoff — so can’t imagine how long that
gueue will be after the opening. Our road systems are already creaking at the seams and yet you seem to want to
make them worse. | left the Bicester area because | didn’t want to live in an ever-growing town — | used to enjoy the
peace & quiet of Ambrosden but that started to grow and will inevitably become part of Bicester. Christmas is
always a nightmare because of Bicester Village and you now want to grow the ‘market town’ even bigger ...... lam
so glad I got out when | did. | just feel so very sorry for my friends who are still there.

Yvonne Swaffar

54 Seaward Tower
Trinity Green
Gosport PO12 1HG
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